
 

 

 
Project 

Schools for Africa & Early Career Educators 

December is typically when we find joy in 

giving. What better time to remember 

the “Schools for Africa” campaign and 

“Early Career Educators.” Alpha Sigma 

members contributed to our ongoing 

Schools for Africa fund and donated 

various gift cards for early educators. 

(Information about DKG accompanied 

each card.) Amanda Warren spoke to us 

regarding her experiences in Africa and 

her daughter’s “teaching life” there. 

Amanda emphasized the differences 

between our schools and theirs, which 

accentuated the needs they have and that we take for granted. Thus, we 

gained better insight as to the importance of the SFA  

project and joy in participating.  

Contact Information: 

Name:  Deborah McDurmon, Sonja Glaser 

Chapter:  Alpha Sigma 
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